
ORMOND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Winter 2016 

Holiday Program Booking Form 
 

Family Name:   

  

Child’s Name:   Child’s Name:   

 

Child’s Name:   Child’s Name:   
 

Child Care Benefit & Child Care Rebate                   Claiming Child Care Benefit 
 

If you are attending the program for the first time or have recently applied for Childcare Benefit or Rebate.   

Your must provide the program with a Child Care  eligibility letter from Centrlink stating the parent & child/rens Customer 

Reference Number by Wednesday 15th June. Child Care Benefit reductions will be calculated when bookings are 

presented to the program. Bookings are accepted on a first in, first served basis, bookings are not accepted without 

payment. Bookings will be accepted until sold out or by Wednesday 22nd June 2016. 
 

Please indicate the number of children attending on the day you require care 
 

Date Children Fee Excursion Total CCB 
Office Use 

Total 
Office Use 

Monday 27
th

 June       
Tuesday 28

th
 June       

Wednesday 29
th

 June       
Thursday 30

th
 June   Pay on the day    

Friday 1
st
 July       

Week One       

Monday 4
th

 July   Pay on the day    
Tuesday 5

th
 July       

Wednesday 6
th

 July   Pay on the day    
Thursday 7

th
 July       

Friday 8
th

 July       

Week Two       

Total       

 

 

ORMOND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Winter 2016 

Booking Form 
 

Child’s Name:       Child’s Name:     

 

Child’s Name:       Child’s Name:     
 

Booking will be accepted until sold out or by Wednesday 22nd  June 2016. 
Please provide the number of children attending in the boxes. 
 

               Mon 27
th

 June            Tues 28
th

 June           Wed 29
th

 June  Thurs 30
th

 June   Fri 1
st
 July 

         

   

              Mon 4
th

 July   Tues 5
th

 July               Wed 6
th

 July               Thurs 7
th

 July                  Fri 8th July 

         

    

Please complete & return the entire form.                                  Total Amount (office use only) 

 

 

Bookings must be received with payment  

by Wednesday 22nd June 2016.     Please read back of this page. 



ORMOND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Winter 2016  

 

Important Notice 
 

Due to the public transport restrictions during the school holidays  we have not planned any excursions 
for the Winter School Holiday Program. It is  possible a Centre Based Incursion will be scheduled for one 
of the proposed dates (Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th or Thursday 30th June). In the likelihood  an 
incursion is planned for one of the proposed dates, parents will be required to pay an additional cost on 
the day the incursion is scheduled. If an incursion is confirmed  for one of the proposed dates  after 
parents have finalised booking dates with payment. Parents will be given the opportunity to change 
their booking dates if you do not want your child to attend on an incursion day. Families of children 
booked to attend on the proposed incursion day will be informed by written notice of the type of 
incursion and the additional cost. Thankyou, for your Co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


